
From: Simon, Timothy A.
Sent: 12/19/2011 6:52:45 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Important Heads up: Candlestick Park Power Outage

We are lights out again! This is not good, whoever is responsible. 
Commissioner Timothy Alan Simon 
California Public Utilities Commission 
Chairman, NARUC Gommitee on Gas

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com]
Sent: Monday, December 19. 2011 06:06 PM_______________
To: Simon, Timothy A.jReacted
Subject: Fw: Important Heads up: Candlestick Park Power Outage

Looks like it may have been a City switch.

From: Frizzell, Roger
Sent: Monday, December 19, 2011 06:00 PM 
To: Ail PGE Officers
Cc: All PGE Officer Assistants (Corp); All PGE Officer Assistants (Utility) 
Subject: Important Heads up: Candlestick Park Power Outage

All,

Shortly before game time at Candlestick Park this evening, a power outage impacted 
the stadium. According to preliminary reports, the auto-transfer switch owned by the 
City failed to operate properly to switch load to the second circuit serving the stadium 
and the stadium was without power for nearly 10 minutes. Power has since been 
restored.

Media interest is heavy at this time.

Our messages are:

• We are actively investigating the cause, and in cases like this it could be a number 
of things - from equipment owned by PG&E or equipment owned by the customer

• Candlestick Park was the only customer affected by the outage
• As a common practice, PG&E always works with the customer in advance of a

major event, in this case the game, to prepare a quick and comprehensive 
response to any potential issue.

Roger

SB GT&S 0594330
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